
SIS/CIR/2023-24/007 8th July, 2023

Dear Parents,

We would like to congratulate all the students for a stupendous performance at the
Annual Exhibition-Montage. Also, we would like to thank each and every parent for
their unwavering support and appreciation which has made this event a grand
success. We are proud that every guest has praised our students' diligence and
teachers' hard work. 

To give all a much needed rest after this big event, please note that there will be
no School on Monday (10/07/2023).
Normal School will resume from Tuesday (11/07/23).

With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


